
MAY 
Hard to believe that it is already May.  The last few months have 
flown by.  We have all enjoyed the extra time after school out on 
the playground.  We try our best to be back at the center by 3:45 
for snack but sometimes the sunshine just feels too good after being 
stuck inside at school all day.  If you would like to pick up your child 

earlier please feel free to come to the playground at your child’s 
school and you will find us there.  If you are unsure where we are at 

please call the emergency cell phone number anytime at 
403-831-1217 and I can contact the staff for you! 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS 

Please be sure to send your 
child with footwear that is 
comfortable for walking to 
school as well as playing at the 
park.  The walk to Cecil 
Swanson is through the field 
so running shoes are the best 
choice to avoid any problems! 

When entering and exiting the 
parking lot we ask that you 
follow this procedure: 
Please SLOW down and enter 
the Kings Kids parking lot by 
using the second entrance so 
that if there are children in 
the parking lot they will be 
safe.   
When you exit the lot please 
use the exit closest to the 
church building.  If everyone 
does the same procedure than 
hopefully we can avoid and 
accidents and ensure that all 
of the children STAY SAFE!! 

Spring Activites!! 

With the warmer weather 
coming, please remember to 
put a water bottle in your 
child’s backpack EVERYDAY. 
We will be doing more 
activities outdoors and want 
to make sure everyone stays 
hydrated! 

Payments & Phone Calls 

Payments are due on the 1st of 
the month.  If the 1st falls on a 
Saturday, Sunday or holiday the 
payments need to be made    
before they are due (Post-dated 
for the 1st is still fine). We 
would like to encourage parents 
to provide post-dated cheques as 
to avoid paying any late fees. We 
are only able to accept cheques 
as a method of payment and 
appreciate your co-operation.   

If you wish to withdraw your 
child from Kings Kids, please 
note we require 1 months written 
notice or you will be charged.   

Please be sure to let us know if 
your child will not be attending 
Kings Kids for the day or will not 
need to be picked up after school 
so that we are able to pick up 
the children quickly and not have 
them standing outside for too 
long! 

What’s New?? 
Please be sure to join us for the Mother’s Day 
Meal on Thursday May 11th from 5:30-6:30. We 
will be serving lasagna dinner with Caesar salad & 
our famous garlic bread as well as a few other 
surprises! Please be sure to let one of the staff 
know if you are able to attend so that we make 
sure we have enough dinner ready! 

Program Change 
Just a reminder that Kings Kids is no longer able 
to offer Summer Day Camps.  If you would like 
your child to return back to Kings Kids in 
September please be sure to complete a new 
registration form for us so that we have your 
updated information!! 
Thank you for your patience and understanding 
regarding this change in our program.  I know 
that it was not a welcome change to many of you 
but I can not thank you enough for your kind 
words and wonderful encouragement sent 
through letters and cards.  It is so nice to know 
that you appreciate the program that we run and 
that you are happy with the services we offer! 
If you have any questions or concerns please 
email or call me anytime! 

If you have an After Hours Emergency please 
be sure to call Lisa Nordvall at 

403-831-1217.   
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